
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  City Planning Commission  

FROM:  Matt Kowalski, City Planner 

SUBJECT: Valhalla Ann Arbor Site Plan, Annexation, and Rezoning for City Council 
 
DATE:  For the April 21, 2020 Planning Commission Meeting 

 

This petition was originally scheduled for the April 7th Planning Commission meeting. After 
cancellation of that meeting due to COVID-19 required publication correction, the petition was 
automatically re-scheduled for the April 21st Planning Commission Meeting.   The petitioner is 
now requesting a postponement of the petition in order to allow time for additional revisions to 
address staff comments.  

It is requested that the petition be tabled after public hearing.  No specific date for return is 
requested at this time, future scheduling will be determined by staff review and petitioner 
response.  

  

 


